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Good evening,

I’ve recently submitted my objection to the local plan via the online form but missed at point out that I would
like to add in:

In the Wright’s Green area there are a large amount of bats that can been seen every night during summer, there
is also a huge amount of wildlife including partridges and buzzards.

I’m fairly certain that the presents of bats makes development of the land illegal so ask that you take this into
consideration, inspect the area thoroughly and see that this is true.

Regards,
Selina Gribben




